MONTESSORI CHILDREN'S HOUSE OF HAYWARD Room #6 Newsletter MAY-JUNE 2017

Dear Parents.

As we come to the close of our school year, I wanted to tell you how much I have truly enjoyed teaching your children. I always face the ending of the school year with mixed feelings – sad to say good-bye and happy to see the growth and progress which has occurred. We are also happy to see that so many children will be returning.

At this time I would like to thank you for your participation and support throughout the school year. Parent participation is a vital part of your child's education. Together we have made a great team.

CINCO DE MAYO

On Friday May 5th we will be celebrating Cinco de Mayo. The children will be playing with toys from Mexico, dancing the Mexican hat dance, hitting the piñata and having a feast of quesadillas, chips and guacamole.

SPRING CONCERT

On Friday, June 2^{nd} the preschool children and parents are invited by the students of our Elementary Program for a Spring Concert. The program will begin at 1pm. There is no afternoon class on that day (1-3:30pm). I will meet you and your child at the Elementary Site. After the performance, the parents and the children will go on a tour of the Kindergarten and First Grade classrooms (invitation letter will be out soon).

MUSIC RECITAL AND INTERNATIONAL POTLUCK

On Friday June 9th at 9:30am we will be having our music recital and picnic at Kennedy Park in Hayward. You are invited to bring your friends and family. The children are always happy to see you attend. (Sign-up sheet for the potluck will be posted).

I hope you have a wonderful summer.

Michelle

CALENDAR

Tues May 2nd Panera Fundraiser Night 4-8pm
Fri May 5th Cinco de Mayo Celebration (in class)
May 29th Memorial Day (no school and no daycare)
June 2nd Spring Concert – Harder site at 1pm

June 9th Music Recital and Picnic at Kennedy Park 9:30am (No

school and No daycare)

June 14th Last day of class